
 

 

Hope Township Planning 

Regular meeting May 2, 2012  7:00 p.m. 

Members present:  Bob Davis, Rudy Turk, Marge Kobisa                                 

Members absent:  Mike Braley, Diane Vaughn 

 

Meeting opened at 7:00 pm. With the pledge 

Minutes were read from February 1, 2012 meeting and approved. 

Wind Turbines and Solar panels were discussed. Bob and Rudy are going to check into more information 

on the Solar panels. 

Robert Musselman was to arrange a tour of Merrill Tool Manufacturing of wind turbines, but we don’t 

have any additional information on this as of now. 

Next regular meeting is August 1, 2012 at 7:00 p.m. at the Hope Township hall. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 


